
Town of Lancaster 
Tree Warden  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws (MGL), Chapter 87, Public Shade Tree Law, 
Section 3 (Cutting of Public Shade Trees; Hearing; Damages), the Town of Lancaster Tree 
Warden will hold a Public Hearing regarding an application from National Grid to remove or prune 
public shade trees on Monday, May 11, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. through remote access via the Zoom 
app. See the Planning Board Agenda for details.  Any person interested or wishing to be heard on 
this matter should appear at the time and place designated. 
 
The Town of Lancaster Department of Public Works is requesting a Tree Cutting Hearing be 
brought forth to the Town. The D.P.W. is requesting the complete removal of multiple trees 
requested by the property owners on the towns right of way. 280 Neck Road parcel 034-73 (2) 
Maples; 413 Neck Road parcel 34-50 (2) Pines; 427 Neck Road parcel 034-51B Birch; Assessor 
Map 44, lot 16-k, South Meadow Road (1) White oak. 
 
The roads with town trees affected by the program are Neck Road and South Meadow Road. 
 
A complete list of town trees designated for removal or pruning including information about the 
location, size and species of the affected trees and the reason for work proposed, is available 
weekdays from the Prescott Building, Suite 4, during normal business hours.   
 
Kevin Bartlett 
Tree Warden 
 
 
 

 
 
  


